
 

Two of the six billboards American Wildlands placed  

on either end of the Bozeman Pass section of Interstate-90, 

with artwork from one of the winners of an AWL-hosted  

Wildlife Crossing Children’s Art Contest for local students,  

as part of our Bozeman Pass Safe Passages project (2008). 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


